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It is heart-warming that our GCE and BTEC pupils in years thirteen and fourteen have performed 

exceptionally well! Once again, our pupils have demonstrated that they are a credit to themselves, 

their families, and our school, by achieving top grades across a number of subject areas. Despite the 

continued impact of the pandemic, our young people have illustrated a commitment to their studies 

and personal growth and as a school, we continue to observe fantastic results!  

Today we have basked in the thrill and excitement of many. It was an opportunity for our diligent 

and caring staff to celebrate with year thirteen pupils continuing their journey with us this year. It 

was also an opportunity for parents and carers to share in the excitement of what lies ahead for our 

outgoing year fourteen pupils. It was an opportunity for us all to reflect on what has been and what 

will be – as we all know too well, looking to the future can be energising!  

Our school’s ethos is that every young person should have a rewarding educational experience and 

we encourage them to strive for personal excellence. Based on the happy expressions and excited 

conversation in the school today it is clear that all involved are proud of each and every personal 

achievement. Amongst the myriad of outstanding performances several pupils achieved top grades 

in their three A-Level subjects, many attaining a euphoric combination of (AAA) and (AAA*) grades. 

Importantly for them, the vast majority of our young people achieved three grades A*-E – a 

tremendous accomplishment.  

Achievements this year are on par with many schools. It is equally gratifying to report that a number 

of our subjects achieved 100% A*-C, for which this shows an incredible commitment from our young 

people, our staff, and our parents.  

Many of our pupils have already secured their places at university and further education colleges. 

Others have been successful in gaining apprenticeships and some have already entered their chosen 

area of employment.  

To our young people, we want you to recognise that it is on days like today that you should soak up 

every single second, storing the recognition of hard work and positive self-worth somewhere safe, so 

that in days ahead you can access the feelings all over-again. To our parents and carers, we want to 

acknowledge and thank you for the support you have offered and may continue to offer our school 

community. In the days, weeks, and months ahead we will continue to cherish your care and 

kindness.  
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